From: Larry Gales <larry.gales@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, November 15, 2021 11:18 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: PERS 1 increase

CAUTION:External email.

I am writing to support the increased benefits for Cost of Living PERS 1 recipients that has been proposed

Larry Gales
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



